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REGISTER FOR THE BGE PTO 

DIRECTORY  

 
Visit www.bgepto.org to opt-in to the directory and 

message boards.  

As an added bonus, each month you will be 

entered to win a gift card at the end of the month. 

For February, if you sign up by Sunday, February 

28, you'll be entered to win an Amy's Ice Cream gift 

card! Drawing on Monday, March 1st 

 

 

 
 

COMING MARCH 1-12, 2021… 

ROADRUNNER READ-A-THON! 
Get ready to read!   

This spring, students can collect pledges and earn 

money for BGE PTO by reading. The Roadrunner 

Read-A-Thon is a similar concept to the Fun Run, 

but this year instead of running laps, we are 

reading!  More details to come from PTO and our 

Librarian, Mr. Coker! 

 
Thank You to our  

Community Sponsors! 
 

 

  YOUR PTO DOLLARS 

AT WORK 
 

Each year, PTO budgets for 

student enrichment 

enhancements. This year included 

Kindergarten literary phonics 

program, Focused Math 

Curriculum for math interventions, 

and Fuel Education’s Middlebury 

curriculum for Multi-Cultural Lab.  

Each PTO Meeting (which occurs 

every other month), a BGE 

teacher will explain one of the 

student enrichment 

enhancements to the community 

and how it benefits BGE students. 

Mrs. Maranuk kindly spoke at last 

month’s meeting detailing the 

Kindergarten literary phonics 

program.  

Join us on Tuesday, March 30th 

at 6pm to hear more about the 

Focused Math Curriculum for 

math interventions from Mrs. 

Johnston, BGE’s Math Specialist. 

 JOIN THE GRADE 

PARENT 

COMMITTEE 
 

Seeking 2-3 volunteers per 

grade level to coordinate 

activities in service of our 

amazing teachers.  

 

Committee members will 

lead creative efforts to 

meet classroom needs 

throughout this spring 

semester.  

 

Happy, supported teachers 

= happy, supported kids!  

 

Contact committee co-

chairs Crystal Wade 

(crystal.wade@hotmail.com) 

and Sara Muir 

(sara.muir@hotmail.com) 

 

                        

 

   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

2/6, Saturday: 
Garden Work Day 10am 

Sign up here 

 

2/18, Thursday:  

MOD Pizza Spirit Day 

5777 San Felipe, Details here 
 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 
BGE PTO Annual Fund 

Donate by sending a check into the 

front office or online by visiting the 

PTO website HERE. 

You can also find details on donor 

levels and benefits at the same link. 

Michael’s Cookie Jar 
BGE families enjoy a special discount 

on certain orders, plus a percentage 

of the proceeds are donated back to 

BGE PTO. Check out the school store 

at www.bgepto.org for more details. 

  FEBRUARY SPIRIT 

DAY                          

MOD Pizza Thursday, 2/18  

20% of their takeout, delivery 

and pick-up sales throughout 

the day are donated back to 

BGE PTO. Click here for details. 

A MESSAGE FROM 

THE PTO PRESIDENT: 

CONGRATULATIONS to 

our newly elected 

President-Elect, 

Savanna Bowman and 

Treasurer-Elect, Miranda 

Van Volkenburg!                              
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